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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Well Christmas is here!  Christingles were thoughtfully made and our Christingle Service was extremely enjoyable thanks to Vicar 

Richard and his wife, Liz who led the service and Mr Budgell who played the organ. The school Christmas Tree has been 

beautifully decorated by our wonderful team of ASSA members and nativity rehearsals are in fully swing. Be prepared to be 

WOWED by these performances that are taking place this Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th December at 2pm. Please come along 

and join the fun. 

 

Carol Service: Ruby and Sapphire Children – Thursday 7th  December 7.00pm 

Our Key Stage 2 Carol Service will take place at Bishops Caundle Church this year. This is always a special occasion which opens 

with a magical candlelit procession. Sapphires and Rubies will be singing the beautiful songs they have learnt with Miss Davies. 

We do expect all our KS2 children to attend this occasion so please contact us if there are any problems with attendance and 

we will do all we can to help. This year, thanks to the amazing PTA, Mince Pies and Mulled Wine will be being served in church 

after the service.  We look forward to seeing you at this very special event.  

 

Christmas Cards: From Monday 4th the children will be able to post Christmas Cards in our school post box. Please ensure that 

cards written to friends have their first and surnames and their class clearly on the envelope. Sapphire Class will be our 

postmen! 

 

Other items…. 
 
Christmas Hampers:  We have our 2nd Non-school uniform day this Friday 8th December in aid of our Christmas Hamper 
Campaign. Thank you so much for all the very generous donations we have received so far.  The school elves will soon be busy 
assembling luxury hampers to raffle (examples of which will be in the school reception w/c 11th December). Do not forgot to buy 
your tickets for this amazing hamper draw – please bring your tickets and money to the school office by Monday 11th 
 
Elves Grotto: The PTA are organising another Elves Grotto where children will be able to choose a present for a parent, sibling or 
friend and have it wrapped by the magic elves. This Grotto will be open at 3.15pm on Friday 8th December in the Emerald Room. 
You will also be able to purchase extra presents from Santa who left us a sack full when he visited the Christmas Fair last Friday. 
 
Community Events: Please also do not forget to support the following community Christmas events: 

 Bishops Caundle Store Wine Tasting Evening 6.30 – 9.00pm Friday 1st December 

 Christmas Carols around the Bishops Caundle Christmas Tree on the Village Green on Friday 8th December at 7pm 

 
Kind regards, 
All Saints 
 

Parent letters 

Please find attached of copies of the following parent letters: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 4th December   

 Closure due to Bad Weather Letter 
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